
 

 

 
DeKalb County Communications Department  |  Manuel J. Maloof Center  |  1300 Commerce Drive, 6th Floor  |  Decatur, GA 30030 

 
MEDIA CONTACTS 

Andrew Cauthen  Pauline A. Andrea  Suzanne Forte 

Communications Manager  Public Relations Manager  Public Information Officer  

404-371-2806 (o) 404-294-2092 (o)    404-371-2709 (o) 

470-553-4408 (c) 404-971-2892 (c) 470-512-0148 (c) 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
January 7, 2018 
 

DeKalb Sanitation Suspends Collection Service due to 
Anticipated Inclement Weather Conditions 

Residential and commercial service to run one day late   
 
DECATUR, Ga. – In anticipation of freezing rain and icy road conditions, the DeKalb 
County Sanitation Division suspends collection service for residential and commercial 
customers on Monday, Jan. 8. Normal collection service will resume on Tuesday,  
Jan. 9, and will run one day late through Friday. 
 
The Sanitation Division’s administrative office will operate on a limited schedule on 
Monday, Jan. 8, from 10 a.m. – 6 p.m. The Seminole Road Landfill will also operate on 
a limited schedule on Monday, Jan. 8, from 10 a.m. – 5 p.m. Normal operating hours 
will resume on Tuesday, Jan. 9. 
 
For updates, follow the Sanitation Division on Twitter @DKalbSanitation, or visit 
www.dekalbsanitation.com. 
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